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The number one legislative priority for the Alaska Support Industry Alliance this year was to get the tax credits
paid.  HB 331, while not perfect, seems to be the best way to accomplish this in a timely fashion.  Can I please ask
you to support the bill?   Thank you. 

Regards,
Ben Schoffmann
Vice President, Public Affairs
The Alliance
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